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We are thrilled to announce that our organisation had the honour of being represented at the 

kickoff of a two-day sensitization workshop on promoting productivity consciousness among 

the youth. The workshop was organised by the Productivity Measurement and Labour 

Standards (PMLS) department of the Federal Ministry of Labour and Employment in Abuja on 

June 20, 2023.

The purpose of this event was to inspire and empower the youth to embrace productivity 

consciousness as a fundamental principle in contributing to national development. In a rapidly 

evolving world with fierce competition and abundant opportunities, it is crucial for young 

individuals to understand the significance of productivity and its role in shaping their future.
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Olajide Oshundun, the Director of Press and Public Relations at the Ministry of Labour and 

Employment, highlighted the groundbreaking nature of this workshop. It not only marked the 

first of its kind but also aligned with the federal government's steadfast commitment to 

embracing the new labour Standards on quality apprenticeships adopted during the 

International Labour Conference 2023. These standards play a vital role in facilitating the 

seamless transition from education to the workforce and vice versa.
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